
Join us for a webinar on Wednesday, June 26 from 12:15 to 1:15 PM 
about jumping worms, tree-of-heaven, and water chestnut—  

three invasive species that are under-reported in New York State.

• Learn how to identify these  

invaders and how to enter  

your findings into the  

iMapInvasives database.

• Use your knowledge to 

participate in a statewide 

competition from June 26  

to July 17.

• Compete for prizes and 

bragging rights!

To register online, please visit

www.nyimapinvasives.org/upcoming-trainings

Take the Invasive Species  
Mapping Challenge!
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Sharing information for strategic management
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